
Dear Parents and Carers,  Head Teacher’s Comments  
Firstly, we would like to thank you all for your support for our MacMillan cake sale.  Your generosity is very 
touching.  From our sales at playtime, toddler group and after school we have raised well over £100!  Thank you 
for your donations of cake and money.  
 
Forest School today was wonderful and it was fantastic to be back at the Footprint with Ro.  If you are visiting 
Kendal Torchlight this weekend, remember to visit the 'Garden of Delights' in Abbot Hall Park. You will find 
the creatures the children made in their last forest school session. Look out for the millipede, giant earwig and 
the army of ants... Why not take pictures of your children with them and post them to their portfolios on 
DOJOs? 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating Harvest soon.  We will be collecting any non- perishable food you can 
spare for the local food bank. We are hoping to celebrate Harvest in Church this year, with our new Parish 
Priest, Father Bernard, who we hope will visit school soon – details to follow. 
 
We have not yet been given a new date for school photographs but as soon as we do, we will confirm this with 
you. The photographer tested positive for COVID, so is self-isolating. This is a reminder that COVID is 
still very much around, so please keep your child at home if they are feeling unwell and please test them if they 
have any COVID symptoms.  
  
Next Friday, 1st of October is 'Hello Yellow' day. Children are invited to come to school dressed in yellow, to 
help raise awareness for Young Minds. Young Minds is a charity which focuses on the mental health and 
wellbeing of young people and how important it is.  
 
We hope you all enjoy the weekend, stay safe.  
 
Mrs Sarah Tansey and Mrs Lucy Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School     

  

ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Reception 100 % 
Year 1 100 % 
Year 2 98 % 
Year 3 100 % 
Year 4 100 % 
Year 5    95 % 
Year 6    97 % 

Look at all 
those 100% 
attendance 
score. Well 

done! 

DIARY – SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER 2021 
September 
Monday 27th   Yoga, whole school, in school time 
October 
Friday 1st       Hello Yellow day – whole school, dress in yellow 
Monday 4th    Cumbria Constabulary Mini-Police, in school time 
                      PFA meeting re Film Night, details to follow 
Friday 8th        Forest School sessions, in school time 
Thursday 21st  PFA Film Night – details TBC 
Friday 22nd     School Closes for half-term at 3.15pm, NO Football Club today 
CLUBS                    

Theme Day Dates Years Cost 
Pottery Tuesday 14, 21, 28 Sept, 5, 12,  19 October 1, 2, 3, 

4, 5 & 6 
FULL 

Football Friday 10, 17, 24 Sept, 1, 8, 15 October 2, 3, 4, 
5 & 6 

£2 per session x 6 
sessions = £12 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please 
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book 48 hours in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability. 
 

 
MENU 3 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 27th 
of September 

2021 

Our MacMillan Cake Sale in school this week 
- your generosity is very touching. 


